
 
 

Tuition Refund Insurance Waiver 
2019-2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
If you pay your annual tuition in full by July 31, 2019, you have the option of 
declining tuition refund insurance.  If you choose to decline, please indicate 
below by signing and returning this form to the Business Office.  In opting out, 
please be mindful that you will not be eligible for any refund if your child leaves 
Canterbury mid-year for any reason. 
 
You may not waive A.W.G. Dewar Tuition Refund Plan (TRI) if you are on 
the 70/30 or Smart Tuition monthly plans. 
 
 
 

Student’s Name 
 
 

I choose not to enroll in the A.W.G. Dewar Tuition Refund Plan.  In 
opting out, I am aware that I will not be eligible to receive any refund 
if my child leaves Canterbury mid-year for any reason. 

 
 
Parent’s Signature Date 
 

 
 
 
 

Upon receipt of your tuition payment and this form, your account will be credited. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allyson McFerren 
Student Billing Coordinator 
 


